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 Impact: Please see previous summary of this measure 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 3208 directs the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority (OMMA) to establish a two-year 

moratorium on issuing business licenses for dispensaries, processors, and commercial growers 

beginning July 1, 2022. The moratorium does not apply to licensure renewal or applications 

received on or before July 1, 2022. Additionally, the measure prohibits change in ownership of a 

business if the licensee has a current violation that may necessitation revocation, suspension, or 

nonrenewal of the license. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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